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September 28, 2020

Pursuant to EEO filings, and pursuant to KRHP's filing dated 
5/19/2000; “BROADCAST AND CABLE INITIAL ELECTION 
STATEMENT”,  KRHP-CD employees fewer then five full time 
employees. As a matter of fact, KRHP-CD has no full time 
employees as of 9/28/2020, and has only three part time 
volunteers as defined by the FCC. Therefore, no EEO filings 
appear on our KRHP-CD FCC Public File.
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